May 11, 2012

CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Barbara J. Martin, CEO
Vista Surgery Center

1324 North Sheridan Road
Waukegan, Illinois 60085

RE:  Project Completion
Health Facilities Planning Act
PROJECT: 11-116: Vista Surgery Center, Lindenhurst
APPLICANT(S): Lindenhurst Surgery Center, LLC, Waukegan Illinois Hospital Company,
LLC, Community Health Systems, Inc.

Dear Ms. Martin:

We received your written notice of project completion and the supporting documentation that is
required. The reports are in compliance with Sections 1130.140 and 1130.770 of the Board’s rules (77

Iil. Admin Code 1130).

No further action by the permit holder is required for this project in relationship to the Illinois
Health Facilities Planning Act unless this permit was issued by the Board with any stipulations or
conditions that require continued reporting.

The permit holder is reminded that the rules under which the application was approved, and the
permit issued, may include limitations and assurances as to the ongoing performance of this project.
Failure to comply with any ongoing performance requirements could invalidate the permit and
expose the permit holder to any fines, penalties, or other sanctions provided by the Board’s Act and

Rules.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (217) 782-3516.

Sincerely,

(oboy. £

Courtney R. Avefy, Administrator
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board

cc: Dale Galassie, Chairman




